
 

 

06 October 2022 

 

Dear Parents 

Year 6 SAT’s Parents Meeting  

 

As a year group we are heading towards our SAT’s which are due to be held in May. In preparation 

for these we will be holding a parents information meeting on Thursday 13 October at 2.45pm and 

6.30pm. It is very important that a parent or a representative attends this meeting as we will be 

providing valuable information to help your child in the run up to these tests. 

During the meeting we will discuss after school booster sessions, the time table for the week and the 

importance of support from both school and at home. We have always invested time and resources 

into ensuring that all of our pupils achieve their potential and support from home is essential. Our 

pupils as in previous years will receive additional books and resources to support their preparation. 

You will be asked to sign an agreement, which will be available at this meeting. Parents will receive 

the SAT’s preparation packs at the meeting.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs E McGunigall 

Headteacher         


